
From: Housing Eiaportal <EIAportal@housing.gov.ie>  
Sent: 27 November 2023 10:38 
To: Niamh O'Neill <niamh.oneill@rpsgroup.com> 
Subject: EIA Portal Confirmation Notice Portal ID 2023186 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of RPS. 
Dear Niamh, 
 
An EIA Portal notification was received on 27/11/2023  in respect of this proposed application. The 
information provided has been uploaded to the EIA Portal on 27/11/2023 under EIA Portal ID number 2023186 
and is available to view at 
http://housinggovie.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=d7d5a3d48f104ecbb206e7e5f84b71
f1. 
 
Portal ID: 2023186 
 
Competent Authority: An Bord Pleanála 
 
Applicant Name: Niamh O'Neill 
 
Location: Slane, County Meath 
 
Description: Proposed N2 Slane Bypass to the east of Slane village comprising 3.5km of dual carriageway 
including a new bridge crossing of the River Boyne, along with N51 road realignments, and traffic management 
and public realm enhancements within Slane village 
 
Linear Development: Yes 
   
Date Uploaded to Portal: 27/11/2023 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
Hugh Wogan, 
 
EIA Portal team 

—— 

An Roinn Tithíochta, Rialtais Áitiúil agus Oidhreachta  
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage 

Teach an Chustaim, Baile Átha Cliath 1, D01 W6X0 
Custom House, Dublin 1, D01 W6X0 

—— 
T +353 (0) 1 888 2000   
 
www.gov.ie/housing 

 
 
 

This e-mail message and any attached file is the property of the sender and is sent in confidence to the addressee only. 

Internet communications are not secure and RPS is not responsible for their abuse by third parties, any alteration or corruption in 
transmission or for any loss or damage caused by a virus or by any other means. 

RPS Group Limited, company number: 208 7786 (England). Registered office: 20 Western Avenue Milton Park Abingdon Oxfordshire 
OX14 4SH. 
 
RPS Group Limited web link: http://www.rpsgroup.com 
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